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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors November 9,
2010

GIS is definitely not a discretionary item. It is the lifeblood of multiple systems
within the county. Perhaps the solution to a portion of the budget problem is to
increase the fee system for GIS services.

A second thought is to reduce the pay of the CAO until she has had the
opportunity to educate herself to the GIS and it’s existing symbiotic relationship
with other county departments prior to suggesting which to maintain and which

to eliminate.

Sincerely,
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